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November 4, 2016 
 

Disaster Recovery Center Closed on Election Day 
 
The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) announced today that the Disaster Recovery Center at 
Burton Wells will be closed on November 8, Election Day, and will reopen the following morning at 9 a.m. 
 
The Burton Wells Disaster Recovery Center is located at the Burton Wells Recreation Center at 1 Middleton 
Recreation Dr. Beaufort, SC 29906. 
 
Residents are encouraged to visit the Beaufort County Disaster Recovery Website for more information related to 
the County’s disaster recovery efforts.   
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https://www.google.com/maps/dir/''/burton+wells+recreation+center/@32.4347935,-80.8318835,12z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m8!4m7!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x88fc0b9868419fbb:0xd4cfe7f6498e9671!2m2!1d-80.7618433!2d32.4348129
https://www.google.com/maps/dir/''/burton+wells+recreation+center/@32.4347935,-80.8318835,12z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m8!4m7!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x88fc0b9868419fbb:0xd4cfe7f6498e9671!2m2!1d-80.7618433!2d32.4348129
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